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It’s time again for the Park Point Community Club’s Annual 
Membership Drive.  And it kicks off with our usual Pizza Party 
and Meeting on January 21st.  We encourage everyone to fill out 

the membership form and bring it bring it to the meeting.  
However, you do not have to attend the meeting to join.  

Membership forms and dues can be mailed in as well. The annual 
dues play a big part in paying for the printing of the Breeze.  And 
the Breeze is delivered to everyone on the Point, member or not.  
And being a member does not obligate you to attend our monthly 
meetings.  You can stay at home and rely on the Breeze to keep 
you informed of Club happenings and other news of interest to 

Park Pointers.  So I encourage you to join, send in your dues, and 
help support The Breeze and the whole Park Point community. 

 


